
Meeting Minutes for March 6, 2014 BID Meeting:

1) Presentation by Brentwood School about crosswalk safety.  The 6th graders 
presented a power- point show to highlight the safety issues in the Village.  
The students have generated a petition for community members to sign in 
support of doing something to make the Village crosswalks safer.  The BID will
support this safety  project with a $2500/year set aside for crosswalk 
improvements, repainting and striping, new electronic safety signs or other 
proposed safety measures for the beautification and safety of Brentwood 
Village.   The students will follow up with the BID through Lisa Glick with 
information about equipment cost, installation cost, & possible maintenance 
contract.

2) Complete budget overview was completed.  There was a through explanation 
about “carry over” from previous years as a line item on the budget.  Tree 
trimming was discussed and its agreed that David from Domino Realty will 
oversee the trimming of the large ficus tress in the Barrington Ct.’s.  Bob 
Jensen informed the group about the city’s plans to install or upgrade the 
sewer main in Barrington Ct. East.  There was also a request to remind the 
Trash Removal vendor to make sure, 15 cans are emptied each time service is
completed.  (this means the can in front of Starbucks is emptied along with 
every other can) 


